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As a Precaution, Mayor Tecklenburg Transported to Area Hospital 

After Experiencing Dizziness 
 

Charleston, S.C.—Today, City of Charleston spokesperson Jack O’Toole released the 

following statement: 

 

“While working in his office this afternoon, Mayor John J. Tecklenburg experienced a bout of 

sustained dizziness. As a precaution, the Mayor was transported to an area hospital for 

assessment. More information will be provided as it becomes available.” –Jack O’Toole, City of 

Charleston spokesperson.  
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